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December 12th - 1st Grade Performance
December 14th - 5th/6th Grade Performance

December 20th - Short Day 
School Dismisses at 12:50 PM

January 4th - Return to School 

SAFETY

UPCOMING DATES

Over the past year, our road safety committee and school have dedicated
significant efforts to enhance student safety during their commute to and from
school. We've made strides by securing an additional crossing guard for a crucial

crosswalk, implementing a new drop-off/pick-up system, and installing speed
bumps along 1300 South to reduce traffic speed.

Despite these measures, ensuring our students' safety relies on their adherence
to guidelines. Bing, our dedicated crossing guard, has highlighted instances of both

students and adults jaywalking and disregarding instructions to utilize the
designated crosswalk. On November 29th alone, he witnessed two alarming near

misses involving cars, underscoring the importance of reinforcing the use of
crosswalks among our students.

We urge parents to support our initiatives by emphasizing and modeling proper
behavior—utilizing crosswalks correctly, guiding your children to do the same, and
revisiting safety protocols with them. Your cooperation is pivotal in maintaining a

safe environment for everyone.



Our students and their families who do their best to show up daily even when it isn’t easy. 
Our teachers who go above and beyond to make school a welcoming and safe place for all
students to learn.
Our many, many healers and helpers - the support staff and community volunteers who provide
the extra hands and attention our children need.

During the winter break from school, we are grateful to everyone for helping to restore a routine
for showing up to school while supporting students and families. 
We appreciate everyone’s efforts to avoid taking extra time off during the winter break. As long as
your child is healthy, please encourage showing up to class when school is in session. 
Every day of school is an important opportunity for students to learn as well as to connect to their
peers and teachers. 

We thank: 

 We appreciate each one of you. May these days off be restful and healing. 

We look forward to seeing you again when school resumes on January 4, 2024.
Thank you for partnering with us! 


